KANSAS BOARD OF VETERINARY EXAMINERS
KBVE Board Meeting
Thursday, January 30, 2025, 7:00 AM
Telephone Conference Call

This meeting of the Kansas Board of Veterinary Examiners (KBVE) was called to order at 7:00 a.m.
by President Dr. Beth Covington. The meeting was held by telephone conference call. Board
members participating in addition to Dr. Covington were Dr. Stacy Rogers, Dr. Amy Ekerberg, Joe
Allen, Dr. Larry Snyder, Dr. Leann Flowers and Dr. Randy Norton. Also present were legal counsel
Kevin Fowler, Konrad Coe, Matthew Provencher and Dr. Mark Olson.

Dr. Ekerberg moved to adopt the agenda, and it was seconded by Dr. Snyder. The motion passed on
a voice vote with no dissenting votes.

Dr. Norton moved and Dr. Rogers seconded a motion to table introducing the modernized practice
act statute legislative bill in the 2025 legislative session. The motion passed on a voice vote with

one dissenting vote.

Dr. Snyder moved and Dr. Ekerberg seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion passed
on a voice vote with no dissenting votes.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:31 am.
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